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Circular: 075 
           27 August 2020 
 
MOTOR VEHCLE LICENSE EXPIRATION AND RENEWAL FURTHER CLARITY 
 
Dear Residents 
  
We have had a few enquiries about resident’s whose motor vehicle licenses are expiring soon. 
 
Please see the below extract from the Government Gazette with regards to driver’s licence cards being 
given grace until 31 January 2021 and motor vehicle licenses being given grace till end August 2020 only. 
 
 

 
 
For those whose vehicle license disc expires at the end of this month, it needs to be renewed by the end 
of this month.  For those whose vehicle licenses disc expires in September, it will need to be renewed 
before the end of September 2020 to avoid penalties and possible fines.  
 
Your ever-caring Village Manager 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village MAnager 


